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Date: 27.12.2024 
 

To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
25th Floor, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai- 400 001 
Security Code: 544175 
 
Ref: E-mail dated 27th December 2024 - L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/2024 -
2025/2865 
 
Sub: Reply to BSE for clarification sought on significant movement in price 
under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR), 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is with reference to your email dated 27th December, 2024, regarding 
clarification sought on significant movement in price of our Company on BSE Limited 
in the recent past. 
 
We wish to inform you that, to the best of our knowledge and information, there are 
no events, announcements, or developments that we are aware of that could have a 
bearing on the price behaviour of our security as observed in the recent past. 
 
The company continues to operate in its normal course of business, and all material 
information that may impact the company's operations or performance has already 
been disclosed to the Exchange in compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations, 2015. 
 
Should there be any material development or announcement in the future that may 
have a bearing on the price of our security, the same will be duly intimated to the 
Exchange in accordance with the regulatory requirements. Thus, the recent 
movement in the price of the Company's securities are beyond the Company's control 
and are purely market driven. 
 
This is for your kind perusal. We request you to take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you, 
For, TGIF AGRIBUSINESS LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
Sapan Dalal 
Company Secretary &  
Compliance Officer 
M. No.: A68054 
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